

.meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life. DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Engineering Division 100 North Appleton Street Appleton, WI 54911 Phone (920) 832-6474 Fax (920) 832-6489

January 8, 2018

Dear Property Owner:

Thanks to all of you that either attended the October 24, 2017 neighborhood meeting and/or provided your thoughts via email. Jake Woodford and I really appreciate the passion we witnessed regarding the proposed 2-hour time limit parking. Based on the feedback we received, the following are the next steps for the two neighborhoods:

"North Residential Zone" (North of College Avenue)

The feedback for this neighborhood was an overwhelming desire to keep parking status quo. Therefore, I will report out to the Municipal Services Committee that we are proposing no changes to the parking in this neighborhood.

"East Residential Zone" (South of College Avenue)

Based on the feedback we received from this neighborhood we are recommending the two following changes (see attached map):

- Create a No Parking zone on the west side of Rankin Street between College Avenue and Alton Street.
- Create a No Parking zone on the north side of South Street from South Court to the first driveway west of South Court.

These recommendations will be made to the Municipal Services Committee at their Monday, January 22, 2018 meeting. The meeting will be held in Committee Room 6A, Sixth Floor, City Center at 4:30 pm. Please feel free to attend this meeting to share any thoughts/concerns you have regarding the proposed changes.

Sincerely,

Paula Vandehey Paula Vandehey, P.E.

Director of Public Works

Attachment

c: Alderperson Joe Martin
Alderperson Vered Meltzer
Jake Woodford, Lawrence University

ArcGIS Web Map



Proposed NO PARKING

